
March 27, 2025 

Jiang Lizhong, President 
Hunan University of Science and Technology (HNUST) 
Taoyuan Road, Yuhu District  
411201, Xiangtan,Hunan, P.R. China 

RE: Invitation to visit the University of California, Riverside, U.S.A. 

Dear President Jiang Lizhong, 

I am pleased to learn that you will be leading a delegation to visit the United States during the 
 to June 28th. On behalf of the University of California, Riverside, I would like 

to extend an invitation to your delegation to visit our campus.  

We would also like to take this opportunity of your visit to promote student, staff, and faculty 
mobility and encourage exchange between our two universities. We are pleased to welcome you 
and your team members, consisting of the following individuals:  

Members of HNUST delegation are as follows: 

- Mr. Jiang Lizhong, President, HNUST
- Ms. Lyu Aijing, Director, Office of International Affairs, HNUST
- Mr. Wang Feng, Deputy Director, Finance Office, HNUST
- Mr. Sun Hongxin, Dean, School of Civil Engineering, HNUST
- Mr. Deng Qizhong, Vice Dean, Undergraduate School, HNUST
- Mr. Wan Linlin, Professor, School of Mechanical Engineering, HNUST

It is understood by both parties that you will be fully responsible for all costs associated with your 
visit.  

I look forward to welcoming your delegation soon. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marko Princevac, Ph.D. 
Vice Provost of International Affairs 

International Affairs 
900 University Avenue  
Student Services Building 
Riverside, CA 92521 

week of June 22nd


